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QWP continues with its expansion with the hire of Bonnie Wong 
 
 

QWP, a multi-disciplinary law practice is delighted to welcome Bonnie Wong, who joins 
the firm as counsel in the firm’s Real Estate Practice with effect from 11 January 2022. 
  
Bonnie has over 13 years of experience in corporate real estate work and her main areas 
of practice include real estate acquisitions and divestment, build-to-suit projects, real 
estate backed financing and commercial leasing. She has represented multi-national 
corporations, public listed corporations, property funds, banks and statutory boards on 
major real estate transactions. 
  
Bonnie graduated from King's College London and is admitted to the Singapore Bar. 
Bonnie is also a facilitator with the Singapore Institute of Legal Education, conducting 
sessions in Conveyancing at the Preparatory Course leading to Part B of the Singapore 
Bar Examinations (a compulsory course for all law students seeking admission to the 
Singapore Bar). 
  
Lawrence Quahe commented: “We are delighted and excited to have Bonnie join the firm 
and her addition to the firm's corporate real estate practice is complementary to our 
Infrastructure, Construction & Engineering as well as our Mergers & Acquisition Practices.  
We continue to see synergy in the practice areas and having Bonnie with her knowledge 
and experience will benefit our clients.” 
 
 
 


